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PRESENT:  Don Elder (Chairman)        

   Lucy Mikosic (MQ Representative) 

   Jason Mikosic (MQ Representative) 

   Rick Mandelson (MQ Representative) 

   Louise Wakefield (Goulburn Mulwaree Council)    

   Brian Jenns (Committee Member)    

   Phillip Broadhead (Committee Member)  

 

APOLOGIES:  Steve Mikosic, Mick Heppleston and Joanne Macey  

     

MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING: 

 

The minutes of the previous meeting held on 12 May 2014 were read, confirmed and signed. 

Don Elder welcomed Louise Wakefield to the meeting, she came as a representative for  

Goulburn Mulwaree Council. 

 

BUSINESS ARISING: 

 

The weather station is still running and no issues have arisen. 

 

Dust monitoring is still being conducted on a monthly basis and no issues have been reported. 

 

The by-pass route has been 95% completed. 

 

EPA sign has not been displayed as yet.  As no work has commenced at Ardmore Park this is 

not necessary, however, as soon as work commences the sign will be displayed. 

 

CORRESPONDENCE: 

 

There has been an article in the July issue of the Bungonia Times regarding the membership 

of the Community Consultative Committee expiring and asking if there were any interested 

people to join.  However, this membership does not expire till August next year.  

Nevertheless, there was interest from a Greg Latham, but no application has been received. 

 

Don Elder sent his annual report into the Department of Planning, a copy is attached. 

 

  

COMPANY REPORT: 

 

Not very much has happened over the past six months and it is unlikely that much will happen 

over the next few months either.   

 

All monitoring and environmental issues have been undertaken as per the licence 

requirements. 

 

GENERAL BUSINESS: 

 

Don Elder has increased his fees as from 1st July 2014.  These fees are paid by the company. 

  

NEXT MEETING: 

 

The next meeting will be held on Monday 1 June 2015 at 2.30 pm.  
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There being no further business, the meeting was declared closed at 3.00 pm. 

 

 

 

SIGNED AS A CORRECT RECORD: 

 

 

………………………………….. 

CHAIRMAN 


